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Hello City Council members,

I am in STRONG support of continuing PorchFest. At this time in our history that is filled
with chaos, uncertainty, and unlawful acts on innocent people, we need ways to build a sense
of community and experience joy. 

Music has been a community builder throughout history. It raises our spirits. Last year the
event generated much joy and excitement!

I urge you to continue PorchFest this year AND minimize increased permit fees and other
costs. 

Thank you,

Sharon
___________________________________________
Sharon Keating
Claros Group




